
 

2023 Region IV Cursillo Spring Encounter 

                               “Living a Life in Grace - The Presence of Christ in our Fourth Day” 

March 24-25, 2023 

The National Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows 
451 S. Demazenod Drive 

Belleville, IL 62223 

 

Dear Cursillo Leaders, 

The Belleville Cursillo Community and Secretariat are very excited to be hosting the 2023 

Region IV Cursillo Spring Encounter!  The Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows is especially 

beautiful in the springtime. 

Attached are the Registration Form and Encounter Agenda. Please return your registration and 

check by February 20th.  The Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows has requested close estimates 

on conference attendees and rooms at that time.   

To facilitate other preparations, we would appreciate your R.S.V.P. with an estimate of the 

number of people expected to attend from your diocese and how many of those will stay 

overnight by the end of January.  The Shrine has limited accommodations and we would want to 

negotiate with local hotels if more rooms are needed. 

We will email encounter details after we have received registration, payment and confirmation 

from you. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

De Colores! 
Cheryl Rajski 
Lay Director – Belleville Diocesan Cursillo 

Email: laydirector@bellevillecursillo.org 
618.334.0135 

 

mailto:laydirector@bellevillecursillo.org

